Memorandum

To:              Dr. Schafer

From:         Team Calvin

Date:           Wednesday, December 1, 2006

Subject:      Status Report

Dr. Schafer,
Jeff, Clem, Dr. Bauer, and the two grad students tested the hovercraft on Friday, December 1, in Stepan Center. We were not able to achieve anything due to hardware failure. The #1 HC was not able to trigger the relay circuitry to switch between one motor to the other. We suspected that it could be the signal sent by the Telos Motes was not strong enough or nothing was sent to the circuitry. The #2 HC was not able to hover because of the propeller installed in the reverse direction after the “accident” that happened on our previous demo. We also were not prepared any tools to bring over to Stepan from our lab. 

We will have another demo, tomorrow, Thursday, December 7, starting at 2 pm until 5 pm. You are more than welcome and see our progress. I recommend you to come around 3 pm. I would suspect that we will be spending the first hour making sure everything is working properly.

